
 

Friday, May 6, 2022                                                                                                              

 

Hi Grade 12 Gryphons: 

 

Here is this week’s news from Guidance and the community that is specifically for Grade 12’s. 

 

 

OUAC APPLICANTS 

Please remember that you must accept your University offer by June 1st.  Here is a link for a video to 

review on how to accept your offer. Don’t wait until the last day! 

https://www.ouac.on.ca/101-tutorials/#respond 

 

From the PROM Committee: ticket deadline is Sunday May 8th! 

Hey DVSS, Prom Committee has a special announcement regarding ticket sales. If you have not 

already heard from our previous announcements, you only have TWO days to get your prom 

ticket. Please encourage your friends to buy their tickets As Soon As Possible. Sunday is your 

last day to purchase a ticket; we will not be selling them at a later date, so if you want to come 

to Prom, the time to buy is now!  

Some other helpful information to know regarding forms: There are 2 forms that you NEED to 

submit to the office. All forms can be found in the main office. The first form is the green parent 

permission form that includes dietary restrictions. If you have a dietary restriction, you need to 

have this form submitted to the office by Monday before classes start so we can get that 

information to the venue. The second important form is your table request form which is due at 

the same time.  

In summary: purchase your ticket on School Cash Online by Sunday and hand all your forms in 

by Monday. 

 

https://www.ouac.on.ca/101-tutorials/#respond


 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT HOURS - 27 students to go! 

We are still waiting for 27 students to submit their 20 community involvement hours to Hour 

Republic.  

If either the parent or Organization has not responded, please call them to confirm their email 

address and re-send if necessary. 

Please stop by Guidance if you need help, or if you are not sure if you’ve submitted yours 

correctly.       

 

Mental Health Month 

The Mental Health Action team has a special presentation during Tea Tuesday this week. 

Please join us in the LLC at lunch for tea and a Mental Health Q and A with Dr. Lindsey 

George from the Family Health team. 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Your Guidance Team 


